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I appreciate any opportunity to interact with TCEQ representatives in person and I did attend the
Arlington session. I encourage your agency to continue this type of public input — including on
more controversial matters such as the distance requirements for Contested Case Hearings that are
also part of Chapter 55.

Also, as a volunteer for Midlothian Breathe, I've had to go to the library for details about permit
applications. While it's important that these are available to residents without (or with spotty)
internet access, making copies of the materials adds up cost-wise and taking photos of the relevant
pages is very cumbersome. That's why it's equally important to have all related application
materials posted online...and for every permit application. If large files are an issue for the
applicant, they can provide a link or use a free transfer service to send the files to interested
individuals.



